From: P&P Committee <p&p@WHI.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 12:38 PM
To: 'Alexander Reiner' <apreiner@uw.edu>; P&P Committee <p&p@WHI.org>
Subject: RE: ms #3125

Dear Alex,

Thank you for submitting this draft manuscript. Ms3125, (Whole genome sequencing association analysis of quantitative red blood cell phenotypes: the NHLBI TOPMed program) will be reviewed at the November 12, P&P meeting. We will be in touch with the committee’s feedback shortly after.

Best,
Lindsey

Lindsey Bull
Women’s Health Initiative – Clinical Coordinating Center
Fred Hutch, Seattle WA
P&P@whi.org
[image: https://www.fredhutch.org/content/dam/public/email-signatures/3/fred_hutch_logo.png]

From: Alexander Reiner <apreiner@uw.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 12:03 PM
To: P&P Committee <p&p@WHI.org>
Subject: ms #3125

Hi Lindsey,

We would like to submit the attached TOPMed manuscript for P&P (ms#3125).  Additional supplemental material for the manuscript can be found at:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0ByogeKeYW925WkxjSjZCZjJwNTQ

Thanks,
Alex
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